Church of the Sacred Heart

Sacred Heart Catholic Church & School
Congratulates our St. Gianna Club on receiving the
2022 St. John Paul Il Champions for Life Award

Thank you Peter, Charlie, Breena, Maia, Catherine, Ben, Vanessa and Advisor
Morgan Leisgang for all your work supporting the Pro-Life Movement
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